
 

 
 
 
 
April 15, 2016 
 
Dear Proposer, 
 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract:  RFP 16-192 Media Buying Services 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFP 16-192  
 
This letter is to notify you that the City is recommending the contract be awarded 
to, Rizen Creative. 
           
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your 
participation in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathy Chase 
 
Kathy Chase 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing 
208-395-7803 

 


